
The Albion College FURSCA program was an incredibly transformative experience for me. Not only did the endowment allow me time, space, and mentorship to create my paintings but it also allowed me the opportunity to discover key elements of my identity. My goal was to create a body of work that addressed a similar theme in order to apply to juried exhibitions and eventually graduate school. I wanted to create paintings that created a dialogue about toxic masculinity in contemporary America. FURSCA was an incredible opportunity for me to achieve my future goals and open a dialogue on Albion College’s campus.

 Everyday I woke up on Albion College’s campus this summer I experienced the truest form of bliss. I had no worries, no distractions, and I was free of all burdens. For the first time in my life I had the opportunity to focus on expressing myself through paintings. The Richard L. and Barbara J. Meyer Student Research Endowment granted me access to artist materials that otherwise I could not have afforded and for the first time in my life I felt like people believed in me as an artist. I was able to make work about the dangers of toxic masculinity, the importance of vulnerability, and the loss of innocence we as humans experience in our adolescence. Having an opportunity to express my thoughts with a group of highly educated individuals helped me open a dialogue that otherwise may not have been addressed. Even if my work only made one person reflect on their childhood, identity, and the society, which they live, I see my summer research as a success. 

Since FURSCA I have had several advancement in my professional development including a show in my first juried exhibition, several commissions, and a local gallery, which now consistently represents my work. Without FURSCA and the Richard L. and Barbara J. Meyer Student Research Endowment I know for a fact I would not have had the recent success that I have experienced. I would like to thank everyone who took part in my experience because it really was the greatest summer of my life and I would do it all over again without hesitation. I really cannot express enough how impactful and meaningful this experience was to me as an artist and a young adult, I will cherish it always. 







With Gratitude, 









Scott Wistinghausen
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